Morley, Chris

From: Carey, Lauren

Sent: Friday, 7 February 2014 11:36 AM

To: IPRH All (Including Contractors)

Subject: Safety Blimp 367 - Total Fire ban 07022014
Attachments: Safety Blimp 367 - Total Fire Ban 07022014.pdf
Importance: High

Good Morning All,

Please find attached Safety Blimp for GDF SUEZ Hazelwood site employees. Line Managers and supervisors please
ensure that it is made available to those employees without email access.

Kind Regards

Lauren Carey
rternal Communications Manager

Hazelwood
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